
Short Spacing Note
A distance to KXSC of 46 km is proposed, which is less than that required by 73.807. KAPU-LP is 
currently 44 km from KXSC, so the proposal does not lessen the short spacing and thus qualifies as a 
minor modification by 73.807(a)(1): “[…] LPFM modification applications must either meet the 
distance separations in the following table or, if short-spaced, not lessen the spacing to subsequently 
authorized stations.”


